
 
 

 
         

August 23, 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

  

 We are excited to welcome all students back to school in person.  It has been 

several months since we’ve had the majority of our students on campus.  We are looking 

forward to an exciting school year.  The following are implemented security and safety 

measures for all carpool riders; parents are asked to observe the posted speed limit signs 

on campus, enter car line from the proper entrance (Midtown Market & Perry Creek Rd).  

The bus entrance on Perry Creek Rd. is not designated for carpool entrance and will be 

blocked by cones. Have your child in school by 9:10 a.m. If you arrive on campus at 9:15 

a.m. you will need to park your car in a vacant/visitor space in the carpool loop area and 

proceed to the front door to meet the receptionist for your child to sign in tardy. Due to 

covid 19, all visitors are prohibited from entering campus.  Do not park in marked spaces 

or the fire lane. You may also park on Midtown Market St. and walk your child to 

campus. Observe traffic cones in the carpool circle as they are meant to prevent cars 

leaving a lane and going around a loading or unloading vehicle (this can cause an 

accident).  In the afternoon parents please note that our cut off time for office check out is 

3:25 (if you arrive on campus at 3:25 you must enter the carpool line to pick up your 

child, have carpool tags displayed on your rear-view mirror. Refrain from getting out of 

your car to pick up your child; enter the carpool line at Midtown Market & Perry Creek 

road only. These measures are taken to be proactive in keeping our students and every 

parent’s child safe when being dropped off or picked up.   Parents we appreciate your 

support and efforts in this matter as we seek to create a safe environment for all our 

students and families.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to 

write or call the school.  As always, we appreciate your input.   Thank you for your 

continued support as we strive to become a School of Excellence. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Gary Major 

Principal 

River Bend Elementary School 
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